
 

Newsletter 

Friday 6th May 2022 

Dear families, 

 

Welcome back to the final term of this academic year. 

We hope you all had a wonderful half term break, and if you celebrated 

or attended some of the Jubilee events or street parties, we hope you 

had fun!  

Miss Lowden had a very exciting half term as she got married and is now 

known as Mrs Tai. You may have received some correspondence from 

her in her new name already. The children have been remembering to 

use her new name so well.  
 

This half term is going to be so much fun as we have so many wonderful 

events happening. Look out for final dates for things like Sports Day, Mu-

sic on a Summer’s Afternoon, Y6 leaver’s services and lots of trips. We 

will inform you of these in due course.  
 

A huge well done to our Y6 and Y2 cohorts who so gallantly completed 

their end of Key Stage examinations before half term. We are so proud of 

all of you.  
 

Now the weather is (hopefully) staying warmer, please remember to re-

view the summer uniform properly (a link for which can be found on the 

yellow strip on this page) and to ensure that children are protected from 

the sun by applying sunscreen before school and wearing hats when out-

doors.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Toni Mason, Headteacher  
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A child with disability has the right to live a full and 

decent life in conditions that promote dignity,    

independence and an active role in the         

community. Governments must do all they can to 

provide free care and assistance to children with 

disability. 
The British Value for the week is: 

Democracy 

For the w/c 6th June went to: 

Holly Tree - 96.6 % 

Well done to Holly for their high attendance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer 2 

Tuesday 7th June -  

Friday 22nd July 

 

Autumn 1  

Monday 5th Sept -

Friday 21st Oct 

 

Click here for   

2022-2023  

Term Dates 

 

Please click here for 

our uniform policy 

and information.  

 

  

 

Palm & Oak & 

Elm Tree Classes 

 

Co-operate, help and listen to each other so we can learn 

from each other and settle disputes peacefully 
‘How good and pleasant it is when God’s people live together in unity’ 

Psalm  133:1 

       

 

Definition: Steady and energetic effort   

https://st-john.hackney.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2022/06/Term-Dates-2022-23-3.pdf
https://st-john.hackney.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/8/2021/09/Uniform-info-Sept-2021-website.pdf


                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all of our Stars of the 

Week! 

Willow Hazel 

Holly 

Plum 

Rowan Silver Birch 

Elm Maple Chestnut 

Oak Palm Cherry 

These pupils last term completed a half marathon. They have been complet-

ing daily mile every day last half term and they were able to complete their 

last mile at the Hackney Schools Challenge. Well done!  

What an amazing event the Hackney Schools Challenge was! Pupils from all 

across Hackney were able to take part in the final mile of the Hackney Half 

Marathon! Thanks to all the support from parents and carers too!   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a wonderful afternoon as SJB celebrated the Queen's Jubilee on Thursday 26th 

May. It was so fun for our older children to sit and play with younger years and be such 

great role models. Children wore their handmade crowns celebrating the Queen’s Ju-

bilee at our school tea party on the Sports Pitch. We think their crowns look amazing!  


